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There are lots of fun events on the horizon for our students as we move through Term 4 and towards 
the end of the year. I would like to congratulate our students on their continued focus on learning and 
commitment to demonstrating our PBL values of Respect, Responsibility and Resilience. Remember 
that it remains important that students attend school every day. Being at school is the best place for 
students to learn as well as to maintain social connections and build life long skills.   
  
End of day procedures  
  
The bell goes at the end of the school day at 2.55pm. Your child/ren are then escorted to their 
designated home time exit point (e.g front gate, bus etc) by our teachers ready for pick up. We 
understand that from time to time, our parents could be held up and may run a couple of minutes 
late. If this is the case, teachers will accompany your child to our main office, where they will be 
supervised until your arrival. It is important that students are picked up on time to ensure appropriate 
duty of care. We appreciate your ongoing support in this matter.  
 
 
Kindergarten 2024 Orientation  
 
We are all very excited to see our new  
Kindergarten 2024 students at our 
 upcoming orientation sessions.  
Don’t forget to come along to our  
parent information session next Wednesday,  
the 8th November between 4pm-5pm  
where you can ask questions and learn  
about our school.   
  
The first session for our new Kindergarten students will take place on Wednesday, the 15th November, 
from 9.00-10.00. Parents are welcome to accompany their children into the classrooms and get 
acquainted with ‘big school’. Please remember to complete your child’s enrolment as soon as 
possible to assist us with planning. We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions, 
please contact our office on 6496 1169.  
  
It’s easy to enrol online, just click on the enrolment tab on our website at:  
https://eden-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
  
Have a fantastic week.  
  
Kara  
  
Kara Duncan  
Relieving Principal  
 

https://eden-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    WHAT’S GOING ON THIS TERM IN 
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This term is going so fast and we are now in 
week 4 of the our PE programs. 
Kindy's are learning the elements of dance for 
the first time in primary school and they are 
movers and shakers. They are developing their 
confidence in creating physical sequences in 
rhythm and beats to music. In the opposite 
years of 5&6, students have gone through the 
earlier years of EPS dance programs, that has 
developed their skills and knowledge of the 
dance elements. These students are now into 
the Cyber Dance program where they 
design/choreograph their own dance routines 
and use their IT skills to make short movie 
clips.  
 
Meanwhile, year 1 &2 students have begun 
the Games and Sport program and are 
learning about Net and Court games. 
Students are focusing on target areas 
throughout their throwing, standing side-on to 
target areas and using their throwing arm to 
move in a downward and backward arc to 
prefect these particular skills in PE.  
For the next 6 weeks Eden Marine High School 
students will be implement their coaching 
skills to teach year 3 & 4 students their 
Fitness and Games program. All EPS students 
have shown great interest and enthusiasm 
towards the high school students.  
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"Congratulations to everyone who participated in the Lego competitions in the library this 
year. We have been busy this week building the final builds of the year - the Grand Masters! 
All participants will receive a Lego prize, with the winners and runners up to receive larger 
Lego prizes. These will be announced in a few weeks via a video presentation. Mrs Roe feels 
sorry for the secret judge, the competition is fierce!  
May the odds ever be in your favour.  
 
Mrs Roe" 
 

Library News! 
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What’s going on in 1L 
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November 

Wednesday 8th: Zoo visit 

Kindergarten information evening 

4pm-5pm 

Friday 10th:  3-6 Combined Scripture 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 
NEWS! 

 The school uniform shop will not 
be opened during the Christmas 
break. Please have your orders in 
before the 27th November, to 
guarantee your order by the end 
of Term.  

Uniform order sheet attached to 
newsletter. 

Elective Sport Program 2023 
Today, students in Stages 2 and 3 were given their elective sports activity nomination 
forms. The Elective Sports Program runs over a four-week period, beginning on November 
10th (this Friday) and concluding on Friday December 1st, 2023. This year we are offering 
golf ($9), tennis ($6.50), cricket ($4), dance, walking, and ball games. Students need to 
return their selections to the office as quickly as possible as students will be placed into 
their sports based on a “first in” basis. While all effort is made to give each student their 
first preference, this is not always possible and alternate preferences will be offered. 
Please be aware that depending on their choice, costs and arrangements will differ. 

 



 
 
 

Community news! 
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